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MOTIVATION LETTER

Dearest friends in FYEG,

I am delighted to be running as a member of the The Financial Control and Advisory
Committee and I would like to tell you why and what some of my motivations are! During the
pandemic I started engaging more in politics and decided to be a member of the young
greens. I have always cared about the environment, so for me it was an easy decision to join
the young greens.

Third grade was the first time I felt like I could have influence. In student council I could bring
up all my ideas and share them with others who cared. After a year in the student council, I
wanted to join again. In seventh grade I became the president of the student council, that job
included holding the 17th of may speech. The older I got, the more I realised that I wanted to
spend more off my time engaging in political activities. In 2019 I had more time, and started
to watch the news every day. Every time there was news involving politics I got really
excited. After learning more about the Norwegian political system I decided to join the young
greens.

Personally I think that international communication is very important when it comes to
politics. Not everything, and especially not saving the world can be done in one country
alone. So FYEG is something I think is really smart for politics.

Economics has interested me for a long time, and I have thought about using my high school
years to specialise myself in economics. Therefore I think this will be a very good opportunity
for me to learn more. I also think I would fit good into this role because I have a big interest
in learning more about economics.

I didn’t really know that much about FYEG until I heard about this position. I did some
research and felt like this was definitely something for me. I might not know everything right
away, but I am a fast learner and will spend my time finding out more. It would be an
absolute honour getting to work in the The Financial Control and Advisory Committee. I am
looking forward to hearing from you!

Wishing you all the best,

Linnea Hovland Esnali
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